
RAILWAYS, CANALS AND TELEGRAPH LINES 841

Mr. Côté was requested to produce particulars of the revenue from the 
Victoria Bridge. He expressed his desire not to do so in the light of instruc­
tions which had been given to him by his superiors. Following debate, on 
motion of Mr. Campbell (Stormont), seconded by Mr. Bourbonnais,

Resolved (unanimously),—That information on the revenue from the 
Victoria Bridge be produced at the next meeting.

At 5.45 o’clock p.m. the Committee adjourned until 9.30 o’clock a.m. on 
Tuesday, May 10, 1960.

Eric H. Jones,
Clerk of the Committee.


